CHIcAGO DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION
CITY OF CHICAGO

June 19, 2014

Scott Hagel

Vice President, Communications
Chicago Bears

Halas Hall

1920 Football Dr.

Lake Forest, IL 60045-4829

Dear Mr. Hagel,

On behalf of the Chicago Department of Aviation (CDA), | would like to thank you
for the very thoughtful gift of a signed Bears hat.

While | appreciate the gesture, | cannot accept your gift based upon the CDA’s
zero-gift policy,

Therefore, | am returning the hat back to you via US Postal Mail.

Sincerely, -

Gregg Cunningham
Coordinator of Special Projects
CDA

cc:  Chicago Board of Ethics
Document Control
Angela Manning

10510 WEST ZEMKE ROAD, P.O. BOX 66142, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60666



